
                                                                      
                        For the Attention of all Governors 

 
Norfolk Governors’ Network  
SPRING MEETING 
Edwards Room,  
County Hall, Norwich Representing governors in Norfolk 
Saturday 12th May 2007 
9:15 am – 12:30 pm 
        
You are cordially invited to the Norfolk Governors’ Network (NGN) Spring Meeting for governors. 
 
All Norfolk governors are members of the NGN, so all are welcome to attend. The meeting is for 
both new and experienced governors. It provides an ideal opportunity to get together and hear 
what other governors are doing and share ideas and concerns.  
 

All together now…  
 
Parents and carers have an important role to play in their children’s education and it is essential 
that schools work together with them in this. We are delighted to have Kirsten Francis and Julie 
Westrop as our main speakers to talk about the role of the governing body in ensuring parent and 
carer involvement with schools.   
 
We look forward to seeing you. 

~~~~~~~~ 
PROGRAMME  

 
09.15 Registration and Refreshments 

09.30 SECURUS ‘E-Safety Keeping Children Safe in your School’ 
 Speaker: Andrew White, Customer Services Manager, ICT Solutions 

09.50 All Together Now - ‘Schools Working With Parents’  
               Speakers: Kirsten Francis, Parent and Carer Involvement Officer 

                 Julie Westrop, Strategic Manager, Parent Support Advisors Pilot  

11.10      Refreshments 

11.35      Gifted and Talented Provision in Norfolk 
               Speaker: Jan Utting, Gifted and Talented Adviser 

12.05  Questions and Discussions, Governor Issues 
12.30 Close of Meeting 

~~~~~~~~ 
 
There is no charge for this event, ample parking is available and the venue is fully accessible.  
The NGN clerk will be in the foyer to meet governors and direct them to the meeting.  
 For administration purposes please let Clare Simmons (clerk NGN) know, wherever possible: 

♦ if you are able to attend (so we can order coffee and biscuits) 
♦ whether you have any specific items for inclusion in the discussion 
♦ if you need directions to the venue or any other information 

 
Contact details:  
phone:  01603 466741 
e-mail:  clerk@ngn.org.uk
address: Clare Simmons, 4 Hunt Close, Old Catton, Norwich, NR6 7EZ 
website: www.ngn.org.uk  

mailto:clerk@ngn.org.uk
http://www.ngn.org.uk/
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